North Middle School

Site Based Council

August 11, 2010

The North Middle School Site Based Council met Wednesday, August 11, 2010 in the Main Office Conference Room.

Members Present:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Freeman, Carolyn Shepherd, Connie Abell, and Lindsey Garced.  Steve McCullough was absent.

Agenda:  Ms. Abell made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Shepherd seconded.

Minutes:  Ms Abell made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Shepherd seconded.

Policies:  There were no new policies to discuss.

Budget:  The Council reviewed the monthly financial report.

SWIS:  There was no new data to discuss.  The first report will be in September.

New Business:  
New hires:  Samantha Harper.  Ms Abell made a motion to approve the hire and Ms. Freeman seconded.  The motion was approved.

Pacing Guides:  The council went over the Pacing Guides for the district.  The teachers used these to develop the curriculum for their subject areas.   Ms. Garced made a motion to approve the Pacing Guides and Ms. Freeman seconded.  The motion was passed.

SIG Grant:  The final draft of the grant was discussed.  The request is for the following positions:

Special Ed Behavior Specialist


School Administration Manager


JROTC Instructor

Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the SIG Grant and Ms. Shepherd seconded.  The motion was passed.

Athletic Uniforms:  The Council discussed a rotation schedule for funding athletic uniform purchases.  Ms. Abell made a motion to approve the following rotation schedule:  Girls Basketball, Boys Basketball, Volleyball, Cheerleading and Football.  Ms. Shepherd seconded.  The motion was approved.  Ms. Abell made a motion to allot $1,000.00 annually for the purchase of athletic uniforms and Ms. Shepherd seconded.  The motion was approved.
SBDM meeting dates:  The Council discussed some changes in the meeting dates.  Ms Shepherd made a motion to change the meeting date to the second Wednesday of the month if the first Wednesday falls during a school break.  Ms. Freeman seconded the motion.  The motion was approved.

Next SBDM Meeting:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Garced seconded.  The meeting adjourned at 4:40.  The next meeting will be held Wednesday, September 1, 2010. 
